
Report to Parish Councils – July 2022. 

Prepared by Cllr Stephen Bunney 

Unfortunately, I can not be with you tonight as I am attending a Full Council Meeting of West Lindsey District 
Council. 
 
Defibrillators – Heart Start Machines 

Every minute without CPR [cardiopulmonary resuscitation] and defibrillation reduces the chances of survival 

for a heart attack patient.   The NHS and Ambulances services are promoting ‘The Circuit’ a National 

Registration scheme for outside defibrillators.  999 response teams will use the database to inform callers of 

the device locations and how to access them.  Many of Lincolnshire’s defibrillators are registered but not all.  

Parishes are asked to check that all external machines are registered.  Details can be found at: 

www.thecircuit.uk  
 

Good Homes Alliance  

Lincolnshire County Council are exploring how they residents to repair and improve their homes. Including 
those that need to make adaptations, so they can live independently.  To create a viable and effective scheme 
officers need to know what information and services residents need to access to make these improvements.  
Therefore, residents are invited to help provide this information by completing a short survey or sharing ideas 
on The Let’s talk Lincolnshire Platform.   Information can be recorded on a resident’s own behalf or  that of a 
relative/friend/neighbour. 
www.letstalk.lincolnshire.gov.uk       sarahc.dearnley@lincolnshire.gov.uk 
 
UK Shared Prosperity Fund 

West Lindsey District Council have received a grant of £2.7million from the UK Shared Prosperity Fund to 
spend on improving the district.   [UKSP is the grant money made available by The Government to replace 
European Grants].  The exact schemes which will benefit from the fund have yet to be finalised.  They will be 
based on the following themes: Crime, Fuel Poverty, Community Infrastructure for the young and elderly, 
access to broadband and education/training opportunities to develop the skills of local people.   

UKSP schemes are in addition to projects covered by The Corporate Plan.  

I will be working with local members to ensure that the UKSP projects benefit the whole district and not just 
the major urban areas. 

 

Support 

As usual I am always happy to help councils and residents with any issues/concerns that they may be 
experiencing.  I can be contacted in any of the following ways. 

07506 188570 
Messenger    Cllr Stephen Bunney 
CllrS.Bunney@lincolnshire.gov.uk      Cllr.S.Bunney@west-lindsey.gov.uk 
 

 


